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Smithton Elementary 

Facebook page. 
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The Sedalia-Pettis County United Way’s mission is to unite 

people and resources to improve lives in the community. 

The SPCUW made another investment in Pettis County, this 

time to help some of the youngest residents by granting its 

first Community Impact Grant to the Smithton R-VI School 

District’s Lil’ Tigers Learning Center. The initial grant is for 

$3,750 which has been partially used to purchase a new 

curriculum focusing on problem-solving skills, an area 

emphasized in all grade levels of the district curriculum.  

It is a great day to be a Tiger!  

Smithton at its Best! 

 

Excellence in Action!  
 

Pictured: Matt Teeter , Smithton R-VI Superintendent 

David Clippert , Sedalia-Pettis County United Way Board Member 

Staci Harrison , Sedalia-Pettis County United Way Executive Director 

Mark Hirshberg , Sedalia-Pettis United Way Board Member 

John Frazee, Smithton School Board Member 

Dawn McNeeley , Pre-K through 4th Grade Principal 

 



        Welcoming a New School Year 
 

Open House - Monday, August 22 3:30 -7:00pm  

Smithton School will welcome the new 2016-2017 school year with Open House on Monday, 

August 22. A hot dog dinner will be provided from 5:00-6:00pm in the cafeteria. Teachers will be 

available in their rooms. Grades 7-12 schedules will be available in the high school gym. 

Informational tables will be in the multi including bus drivers, SIS, lunch payments, the school 

nurse, and more. Please plan to attend Open House to receive all of the information you and 

your student(s) need to begin a successful school year! 

 

Bus Routes 

The route schedules for this school year will be approximately the same as last year, with the 

exception that Route 8 has been removed. All bus drivers will be available at Open House in the 

multi with updated schedules. If you have questions concerning your child's route, contact Nan 

Boles at 573-789-5859. 

 

       Health Information  

Mindy Beebe, the school nurse, will be available in the multi during Open House for all health 

related information. 

 

              School Lunch Information/Parent Portal Access  

Kenda Maples and Linda Barnes will be available in the multi at Open House to check meal 

account balances, collect lunch money and distribute information forms.  

 

Free and Reduced Meal Applications are currently available in the high school office, elementary 

office, and central offices. The form will also be available to complete at Open House. Each family 

is encouraged to fill out an application. The information provided is kept confidential with only 

1 staff person in the central office having access to the application information provided. The 

meal program is supported with federal reimbursement dollars!  These are your tax dollars at 

work! Take advantage and complete an application!   

 

The Parent Portal allows parents to access their student's information including grades, meal 

account balances, and deposit money in student meal accounts or pay for club fees, t-shirts, and 

misc. fines and fees on-line. PayPal does charge a small fee to make the payments on-line. Access 

to the portal will also allow parents to submit family data changes through the parent portal. 

You may submit changes such as address, phone number, work information and emergency 

contacts for your students. You can do this by clicking on the "Home" tab and choose "family 

data". The screen will refresh and you click on the edit button and fill in your information to 

change and then click on the "Submit changes for school to update their records." See Linda or 

Kenda to sign up for the parent portal at Open House. 



    Smithton School Happenings 
 

Thank Youê 

Thank you so much for support of the K.I.D.S. Levy.  The “Yes” vote has significantly assisted us in meeting 

two key Strategic Plan Goals.  The district is providing a Low-Cost Early Childhood Center (see information 

below) and staff salaries were increased, putting almost all positions in the top 3rd of our 

conference.  Thank you for supporting our district and the improvements we are making to serve our 

students and community. 

 

Strategic Plan Update ê 

We are excited to announce that we have a document on our website under the “District” tab that says 

“Strategic Plan”.  This document will provide the story of our journey on how we arrived at our Strategic 

Plan that will guide us until 2020.  The document also provides a lot more detail.  If you have any questions 

about the Strategic Plan, please give us a call at 343-5316. 

 

Lilõ Tigers Learning Center (New Early Childhood Center)ê 

One of our Strategic Plan objectives is a low-cost Early Childhood Center.  We are excited to announce 

that the Lil’ Tigers Learning Center will be ready for the first day of school! 

 

The Pre-School Program will be 8-11 AM for 3-year-olds, Monday through Thursday & 12-3 PM for 4-

year-olds Monday through Friday.  The cost will be $80 per child per month for 3 year olds and $100 per 

child per month for 4-year-olds.  We currently have around 20 students enrolled and are accepting more. 

Please call Mrs. Dawn McNeeley, Pre-K through 4th Grade Principal, at 660-343-5317 for additional 

information. 

 

New Sports Comple x in Our Future ê 

As of July 1st, the district owns 13.5 acres behind the outdoor classroom, which will eventually hold a new 

Track & Field and Softball Field.  The district is working with Fisher Tracks and they build over 100+ tracks 

a year.  We have hired consultants to help understand the ground we are working with as well as to design 

the complex.  The board will hold a Special Meeting to determine the next steps once information has 

been gathered by the consultants.  We are excited about the progress! 

 

Additional Parking ê 

We are very happy with the additional parking that was added behind the Lil’ Tigers Learning Center.  It 

served us well during graduation.  Our hope is to have the additional parking next to the Ag Building 

completed soon.   

 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the Open House (August 22, 3:30-7:00pm) and beginning the 

school year on August 24th.  The excitement for this year is unbelievable and we look forward to serving 

the students of our AWESOME district! 

 

It Pays to be Positive! 

 

Dr. Matt Teeter 

District Superintendent  



Smithton High School Happenings 

 
Welcome Back!!  As it always does, the summer went by way too fast.  Sometimes I think the summer is 

busier than the school year but I am sure I will not be thinking that for long as several activities have 

already started up.  

“Smithton is a GREAT school!” That is the response I continue to get every time I tell someone that I work 

in the Smithton school district.  It makes me extremely proud to be part of that reputation.  I am very 

excited about my fifth year at Smithton R-VI as High School Principal and looking forward to the students 

returning on August 24th.  I can already tell, it is going to be another great year. 

The High School office has moved!  Paris and I are now in the middle of the building in what was 

previously the superintendent’s office.  Throughout the school the walls have received a new coat of paint 

and the floors waxed.  Our maintenance and janitorial staff deserves congratulations for all their hard 

work this summer as the building looks amazing.   

I hope you can come to the open house on August 22nd from 3:30-7pm.  The format will be simply an 

informal come and go style.  Once again students will be receiving their class schedules and locker 

numbers at open house in order to have more opportunities to meet with their specific teachers and 

become familiar with their new daily routine.  Schedules will also be available via SIS as of August 17th.  If 

class changes need to be made, please stop by on the 17th from 8am -3pm.   

Lastly, I encourage every parent/guardian to explore SIS and it’s capabilities as the district is always finding 

new ways to put the technology to use in effort to make everyone’s lives more convenient and increase 

communication.  Examples of available information include: student’s grades, lunch balance, schedule, 

locker number, fines/fees, discipline records and attendance.  Parents even have the choice to pay for 

lunches and other fees by using PayPal online.  Since this is the main method of communication, please 

take a little time to make sure contact information is up-to-date. 

I want to thank all the parents and community for the support they show to our school.  It is an important 

partnership between the parents and the school to ensure student success and happiness.  Once again, 

with your help I expect to have another wonderful school year.   

GO TIGERS! 

Jonathan Petersen  

High School Principal 

 

  



Smithton Middle School Happenings 

 
Dear Smithton Middle School Families,  

 

I have been able to send this letter greeting parents and students to another wonderful school year in 

the Smithton Middle School for four wonderful years! I am truly blessed to be in a school district which 

values its school, teachers, and community. I am confident I can speak on behalf of our staff in saying 

thank you for supporting the education of your child. We cannot be successful without your help. As you 

begin implementing those back-to-school routines keep reminding your child that we are here to make 

sure he/she is going to be engaged and encouraged. Learning is not a one-sided endeavor. It will take 

effort from everyone to ensure students are prepared for any challenges which may arise.  

There have been a couple of changes here at school which you should be aware of. My office will now be 

located in what was previously the high school principal’s office. This move keeps me readily available for 

parents, students, and staff. We are also excited to announce Kim Tagtmeyer as the middle school 

secretary and the person who will greet you as you enter the West doors on Myrtle Street. She is a great 

addition to the middle school and will be able to help with any needs you may have. The middle school 

is also increasing the number of Chromebooks for our students to use for classroom projects, research, 

and testing. I would like to thank the PTO for providing the purchase of some of these Chromebooks. 

PTO is a consistent source of support for the district and we are very thankful for their efforts in making 

technology more readily available to our students. Please mark your calendars for August 26th for a 

Smithton R-VI Back-To-School Night sponsored by the PTO. It will go from 6:30pm-8pm. We will be 

serving a hot dog supper and have activities for all age groups.  

Open House is on August 22nd from 3:30pm-7pm. This is a great opportunity to get your schedule, locker, 

drop off school supplies, and meet your teachers. I don’t know about your child, but I always had to find 

out where my classes were located and figure out how to get from point A to point B. This is also a great 

time to verify your personal information such as address, phone numbers, email, and emergency contacts. 

Once again, I’m very excited to be your principal this year. Please contact me with any questions you may 

have. Every new school year brings excitement and nervousness. We are here to make this a great place 

to learn. As a staff we are committed to the engagement and encouragement of your child. With your 

help, we will continue to make sure we have the best Middle School!!  

Yours in Education,  

Brandon Wallace 

Middle School Principal  
 

  



Smithton Elementary School Happenings 

 
Dear Smithton Elementary Families, 

 

WOW!  I am so excited for the 2016-17 school year to begin!  I hope you have had a fun and restful 

summer so far and are gearing up for another great school year! 

 
 

 

A lot of work has been done over the summer to get our building ready for the 2016-17 school year.  In 

addition, our Lil’ Tiger Learning Center is ready for our preschoolers to begin.  A big thank you to all of 

our maintenance crew who worked so hard over the summer to get it ready.  We are still enrolling for our 

3 and 4 year old half a day preschool programs.  If you know someone who is looking for a high quality, 

low cost preschool, please have them call the Elementary Office at 343-5317 for enrollment information.  

 

Now Enrolling for Lilõ Tigers L earning Center 
 

3 year old program   

Monday - Thursday from 8-11 AM.  Cost for 3 year old program is $80, reduced/staff cost is $60 and out 

of district is $100. 

 

4 year old program  

Monday - Friday from 12-3 PM.  Cost for 4 year old program is $100, reduced/staff cost is $75 and out of 

district is $125.   

 

Did you know the Elementary School has a Facebook page?  We will be sharing all of the 

exciting happenings and events throughout the year on this page as well as our district 

website.  If you are on Facebook, please “like” us at Smithton Elementary. 

 

Our theme this year is òReaching for the Stars!ó  We look forward to a great year!  Open House is August 

22nd from 3:30–7:00 PM with hot dogs being served from 5:00-6:00 PM in the cafeteria.  The first day of 

school is August 24th.  Can’t wait to see everyone!  

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Dawn McNeeley 

Pre K-4 Principal 

 

 

 

 

 



AFTERNOON SESSION 

12:00-3:00pm 

4-year-olds  

Monday-Friday 

Only $100/month per child 

SMITHTON R -VI IS EXCITED TO ANN OUNCE  

 Lilõ T igers Learning Center 
  

New Location:  111 E . Green Street  

 

3 and 4 Year Old Half Day Programs Includeé 

Planned Curriculum 

Excellent Teacher/Student Ratio 

Readiness Skills for Kindergarten 

Beginning Literacy and Handwriting 

Music and Dramatic Play 

Creative Arts and Crafts 

Social Interaction 

 

Sessions Available  
 

 

 

 

  

 

Ready to Enroll?  Have Questions?  
Smithton Elementary Office  

(660)343-5317 ext. 221  

7:30AM - 3:00PM 

  

MORNING SESSION 

8:00-11:00am 

3-year-olds  

Monday-Thursday 

Only $80/month per child 



Smithton  P  T  O  

 

 

The PTO is gearing up for another great year.  Our board this year is  

President – Terrinda Miller 

Vice President – Lori Holem 

Secretary – Angela DeHaven 

 Treasurer – Karen Hill 

 Members - YOU 

 

Our monthly meeting is held the 2nd Thursday of each month in the Library.  Everyone is welcome to 

attend the meetings.   

 

What a year we had last year & we are looking forward to much more this year.  We will be hosting a 

Back to School Bash on August 26th from 6:30 to 8:00.  It is looking to be a fun night for all.  We will have 

games & popcorn for everyone, so come out and enjoy a free evening with us.       

 

We will also have a table at the open house on August 22nd so stop by & see what we have to offer.  We 

will have more information about the back to school bash also.   

 

Just a little bit on what we will be doing this year.  We have 4 fundraisers a year.   

¶ Merchant Discount Cards.  Those will be available in September.   

¶ Concession Stand during the Volleyball & Basketball games.   

¶ School Carnival & Auction.  That is always a fun day.   

¶ Box Tops & Labels for Education   

 

Last year we had decided that all funds raised from the Box Tops & Labels for Education would go towards 

purchasing Chrome Books.  We had a great outpour of support for this & we raised over $2000.  Let’s out 

do that this year.  Just Keep Clipping. 

 

There will be a letter going home at the beginning of school with more detailed information.  If you need 

to contact us you can email us at smithtonpto@smithton.k12.mo.us or find us on Facebook, search 

Smithton PTO.  

 

We hope you and your student have a great 2016-2017 school year.   

 

Smithton PTO  

 

 

        
  

 

mailto:smithtonpto@smithton.k12.mo.us


 
 

 

  

Newsworthy Notes at Smithton School 
 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

 

 

 

 

OPEN HOUSE 
August 22, 2016 
3:30pm – 7:00pm  

upcoming Athletic Schedule  
 
Date sport opponent home/away time 
08/23 soccer  Rock Bridge V away 5:00pm 
08/23 Volleyball crest ridge JV/V Home 5:30pm 
08/25 soccer calvary Lutheran V away 5:00pm 
08/25 volleyball Concordia JV/V away 5:30pm 
08/29  soccer Oak grove tournament away TBA 
08/30 volleyball calvary Lutheran jv/v home 5:00pm 
08/31 volleyball warsaw jv/v away 6:00pm 
09/01 volleyball Otterville jv/v home 5:30pm 
09/03 cross country belton v away 9:00am 
09/07 volleyball sweet springs jv/v home 5:00pm 
09/08 soccer knob noster jv/v away 5:00pm 
09/08  volleyball knob noster jv/v away 5:00pm 
09/10 cross country father tolton jv/v away 9:00am 
09/12 soccer green ridge jh/jv/v home 4:30pm 
09/13 volleyball Windsor jh/jv/v away 5:00pm 
09/15 soccer stover jh/jv/v home 4:30pm 
09/15 volleyball stover jh/jv/v home 5:00pm 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

                       Box Tops for Education 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Now Serving  ALL Smithton 
R­VI Families with our 
Parents as Teachers 

Program!  

If you have a child or know 
of someone who has a child 

who is birth through 5 
years old and not in 

Kindergarten yet, please 
contact our office at 

660 ­343­5316 and we will take 
names and provide 

information about our new 
program.  

 

 

 

may 19, 2016 

10:00am 

elementary gym 

School Hours  
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---  Check out the Smithton School 

Website for the full Athletics Calendar ---  
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OPEN HOUSE (3:30 TO 7:00PM) ....................................................................................... AUGUST 22 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL ........................................................................................................ AUGUST 24 

NO SCHOOL (TEACHER IN-SERVICE) ................................................................................ SEPTEMBER 2 

NO SCHOOL (LABOR DAY) ............................................................................................... SEPTEMBER 5 

LATE START (TEACHER IN-SERVICE) ....................................................................................OCTOBER 6 

1ST QUARTER ENDS ............................................................................................................ OCTOBER 21 

EARLY OUT (PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 1:30-7:00PM) ..................................... OCTOBER 27 

NO SCHOOL ....................................................................................................................... OCTOBER 28 

EARLY OUT (TEACHER IN-SERVICE) ................................................................................. NOVEMBER 9 

              THANKSGIVING BREAK ............................................................................................. NOVEMBER 23-25  

CHRISTMAS BREAK .................................................................................... DECEMBER 22 – JANUARY 3 

                   LATE START: 9:45AM                                              EARLY OUT: 12:42PM 

 

Phone: 660-343-5316 
Fax: 660-343-5389 

teeterm@smithton.k12.mo.us 

Smithton R-VI School District 
505 South Myrtle Avenue 
Smithton, MO 65350-1038 
 

For a full-color edition of the 
Announcer, please check the 
Smithton School website at 

http://smithton.k12.mo.us 

Current Resident 

Rural Route 1 

Smithton, MO 65350 


